
This Week at Harvest Ministries 
 

Sunday, November 4 
10:00 am Worship Service — Sanctuary 
  Nursery (Ages 2 and under) — Room 202 
  Preschool (Ages 3-4) — Room 211 
  Kids Praise (Age 5-Kindergarten) — Room 207 
  Kids Celebration (Grades 1-5) — Youth House 
       Kids Celebration will be dismissed from the Sanctuary. 
 

5:00 pm Young Harvest Volunteers Meeting — Fellowship Hall 
 

6:00 pm Worship Service — Sanctuary 
                          Convert Youth Ministries (Grades 6-12) — Youth House 

 
Monday, November 5 
1:00 pm  Volunteers Needed — Missions House 

 
Wednesday, November 7 
6:30 pm Christian Education 
    Adults — Sanctuary 
 Convert Youth (Grades 6-12) — Youth House/Room 213 
 Young Harvest (Age 3-Grade 5) — Upstairs Classrooms 
 Nursery (Ages 2 and under) — Room 202 
 

Saturday, November 10 
8:00-10:00 am Missions Yard Sale — Missions House 

Welcome Guests! 
We are glad you have joined us for 
worship today! Please fill out the 

“Connection Card” and return it at the 
Connection Center. 

www.harvestministries.cc 
Visit our web site for more details on 

the services and events listed, for more 
information about the church, sermon 

audio, and Online Giving. 

Announcements 
 

Young Harvest Volunteers Meeting TODAY 
All Young Harvest volunteers, please meet TODAY at 5:00 pm in the Fellowship 
Hall. If you are interested in working in Young Harvest children’s ministries, you 
are welcome to attend as well! Contact Jeannie Golden at 803-323-7404 for info. 

 
Missions House Volunteers Needed November 5 

Help is needed to unload a large shipment of donated goods TOMORROW, 
November 5, at 1:00 pm at the Missions House. If you have any questions, contact 

Gene Pike at 803-417-3671. 

 
Missions Yard Sale November 10 
The next Missions Yard Sale will be held on Saturday, November 10, from 8:00- 

10:00 am. Volunteers are needed beginning at 7:00 am! There is also a need for 
volunteers during weekday hours. Please see the information sheet on the missions 

bulletin board and call Gene Pike at 803-417-3671 for more details. 

 
Operation Christmas Child November 11 

Stop by the Young Harvest desk for a brochure and shoebox for Operation 
Christmas Child, a ministry of Samaritan’s Purse. Boxes will be collected at 

Harvest Ministries through Sunday, November 11. 

Our main purpose is to EQUIP and ENCOURAGE 
believers to EVANGELIZE and serve our world. 

Go therefore and make disciples of all nations, baptizing them in the name of the Father and of 
the Son and of the Holy Spirit, teaching them to observe all that I have commanded you. And 

behold, I am with you always, to the end of the age.    ~Matthew 28:19-20 

Tithes and Offerings 
We believe that tithing and giving are acts of worship and obedience to God! 

Please use the offering boxes in the sanctuary and in the foyer to give by cash or 
check, or use the electronic giving kiosks in the foyer to give with a debit/credit 
card. Online giving is also available on our web site. Thank you for giving today! 

If you have not filled out a green information sheet for your family, please pick 
one up at the Connection Center so we can verify your contact information and 

update our records. This will also allow you to opt-in to our text alert system, and 
help us communicate with you better! Completed forms can be placed in the 

offering boxes or dropped off at the Connection Center. 



Service Change November 21 
Please note that we will not have service on Wednesday, November 21, in 

observance of the Thanksgiving holiday. 

 
Seniors’ Trip to NarroWay December 7 
Seniors, join us for a night at NarroWay Theater for “The Real Christmas Story” 

show and dinner on Friday, December 7, at 5:30 pm. Tickets are $28.00 per 
person. For more details, contact Pastor Baker at 803-493-5097. 

Lost and Found 
If you have misplaced an item, stop by 
the Connection Center to check our 

Lost and Found collection. 

Thank You! 
Thank You for respecting God’s house 

by turning cell phones off 
during service, and keeping all food 

and drink out of the Sanctuary. 

Sunday, November 4, 2018 

EQUIP     ENCOURAGE     EVANGELIZE 


